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BIDS AND AWARDS COMMITTEE 

NOTICE OF POSTPONEMENT 
 

PROCUREMENT OF ONE (1) LOT HYPERCONVERGED INFRASTRUCTURE 
(HCI) SERVERS FOR THE DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENT AND NATURAL 

RESOURCES-CENTRAL OFFICE (DENR-CO) 
Bid Ref. No. DENR-CO-2023-027 

 
This is to notify all interested parties that due to the technical issues to be resolved 
with the proponent/end-user unit, the Submission and Opening of Bids for the above 
cited project scheduled on 01 August 2023 is hereby postponed until further notice.  
 
Further, a Supplemental/Bid Bulletin shall be issued to announce the new schedule 
and response to queries of the bidders.  
 
For guidance and information of all concerned.  
 
Issued this 1st day of August 2023 in Quezon City. 
 
 
Approved by: 
 
 
 
 
(sgd.)NORLITO A. ENERAN, LL.M., CESO III 
Director, Legal Affairs Service &  
Vice Chairperson, Bids & Awards Committee 


